Where children enjoy coming to school and feel safe.

Staff have created a welcoming and inclusive ethos.

Pupils feel valued and say there are always staff who can help them.

OFSTED 2022

Fourlanesend C.P. School



Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton Email: head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk Cawsand, Torpoint Cornwall PL10 1LR

Tel: 01752 822502

23rd February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

## Class Lynher Bath Visit July 2023

We would like to find out how many children would be interested in a 3 day residential visit to Bath in July 2023 The dates we are looking at are Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> July to Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> July. We ran this visit very successfully in 2017.

Our plan is to travel up by train and stay at the Youth Hostel. We will be staying for 2 nights and the price covers all meals apart from the packed lunch for the first day.

At this point we can only give you an estimation of price. This is because we can't book the train until 12 weeks prior to travel and that we can only estimate until we have a better idea of numbers attending. The cost is a very rough estimate. We are aiming for it to be under £250. If you are entitled to free school meals then you receive a 50% reduction of the total cost. You will be able to pay in instalments on parent pay.

Although we have not finalised the full itinerary yet, it will include visits to museums and landmarks including Bath Abbey and the Royal Crescent. We have previously also enjoyed hands on workshops at the Holburne Museum of Art; the American Museum and the Roman Baths. As always, if financing this visit is an issue, please speak to Mrs Norton.

Please note these plans are all provisional and subject to change.

If you are interested please fill in and return the slip below with a £10 deposit on parent pay All slips need to be returned by Tuesday 28th February. Please note that late or non-return of a slip after this may mean your child will not be able to participate if the Youth Hostel or museums are not able to accommodate any change in numbers.

Yours sincerely

& Nata

Rebecca Norton

Expression of interest for the Bath Residential Visit 2023

Please delete as appropriate

Childs name:

I am/am not interested in my child attending the Bath Residential Visit July 2023

Signed: